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The Urban Indian Center of Salt Lake is pleased to announce the appointment of Maurice “Mo”
Smith as Executive Director. Mo has over 28 years of experience in the nonprofit sector working
with American Indian communities. He has served as a Program Manager for the US Olympic
Committee, Executive Director of the Native American Sports Council, and Executive Director of the
National Council for Urban Indian Health. Originally from Colorado, he is a member of the Navajo
Nation and is also African American.
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